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April 15th, 2019 

Vero’s 

Tarplah Carver, Agent 

211 Sixth St 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Tarplah Carver, Agent 

341 N Main St, Apt 7 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Mr. Carver; 

 

It has come to our attention that your business Vero’s, located at 211 Sixth St, Racine, WI 53403, has 

closed. The business currently holds a “Class B” license for which you are the licensee.  Per Racine City 

Ordinance “no retail "Class B"…license shall be held by any person who is not actively engaged in the 

business.” A copy of the full ordinance is enclosed with this letter.  

 

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on Tuesday, 

April 23rd, 2019, at 5:30 P.M. in Room 307 of City Hall and your attendance is mandatory. 

If you have any further questions or concerns please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (262)636-9171. 

Thank you, 

 

Tara Coolidge 

City Clerk 

 


